AFFILIATED WITH THE CANADIAN BAPTISTS OF ONTARIO AND QUEBEC CENTENNIAL PARK BAPTIST CHURCH, 11 KENNEDY ROAD, GRIMSBY, ON L3M 1E8

TELEPHONE 905-945-8932 grimsbybaptist.org

TO KNOW CHRIST TO SHOW CHRIST TO SERVE CHRIST

SUNDAY AUGUST 20TH, 2017 ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVITIES

Welcome and Prayer

Worship Team I Offer My Life

Lord I Need You Mighty to Save Christ is Enough

Announcements Pastoral Prayer

Offerings Kids are dismissed for Kid's Church

Ministry of Music With all I am – Maureen Buckingham

Message Happiness (Matt. 5:3-12)

Closing Hymn #404 – The Solid Rock

ON DUTY TODAY

NYS / TODDLER ROOM - Margo Lummack and Doreen Sawyer

KID CHURCH – The Polowicks **SOUND TECH** – Neil Spencer **PROJECTOR TECH** - John Cline

ON DUTY - NEXT WEEK:

NYS / TODDLER -- The Brocklebanks

KIDZ CHURCH – The Polowicks

SOUND TECH - Neil Spencer

PROJECTOR TECH – Doug Harrigan

THE WEEK AHEAD

Aug 21 6:30 – Walking Club

Aug 23 6:30 – Walking Club

Aug 25 6:30 – FNY – Youth activities

Aug 27 10:30 – Sunday Worship

OUR MEALS - YOUR WHEELS

Some ladies in our congregation are preparing simple meals that are then frozen and available in the church freezer. If you know of a need in your neighbourhood / family circle where a meal would be helpful (sickness / new baby / passing of a loved one / surgery / etc.) please feel free to take a meal after church and deliver to the person in need. Ingredients will be listed in the meals so you know what is there in case of allergies. If you would like to make a meal / or provide baking (muffins / cookies / loafs) please feel to join in. Just prepare in disposable containers and mark the ingredients on the packaging. They can be delivered to the church freezer in the kitchen at your convenience. Anyone can access this ministry – just open the freezer and choose what you need.

Office Summer Hours - During the summer months the church will be open on Wednesdays from 8:00-3:00 and Thursday mornings from 8:00-12:00. If you have announcements for the bulletin please have them to the church office by Wednesday mornings.

CPBC - TECHNOLOGY UPDATE

USE YOUR LAPTOP / PHONE DURING CHURCH

Our weekly sermon notes are now available to download to your iPad / phone / or laptop so you can fill in the blanks during the morning worship service. Log onto www.grimsbybaptist.org to download them from the home page. This is a great way to store notes for future reference – so bring your devices to church with you.

Our church is now offering "**Live Streaming**" of our morning services. If you can't be with us on a Sunday morning – just log onto our website – www.grimsbybaptist.org and look for the MixIr Live Audio button on the top right-hand side of the homepage. Click and you will hear the service live as it progresses!

WELCOME

Centennial Park Baptist welcomes all our visitors and guests today. Please take a moment to sign our guest book in the front foyer, and pick up a visitors bag from the Welcome Centre.

WELCOME BACK

Today we welcome back Pastor Dana and Jane Brown to our fellowship after a restful summer vacation. Our thanks to Pastor Barry and Luke Roddick for ministering to us over the summer months.

TONIGHT - 6:00PM - POT LUCK DINNER AND EVENING SERVICE

Everyone is invited to join us in Woolverton Hall tonight -6:00 pm for a church family pot luck dinner and evening service. It is a wonderful time of food and fellowship, followed by a time of worship and teaching. Please sign the sheet on the back table to let us know you will be coming and indicate if you will bring a main dish, salad or dessert.

IT'S COMING! OUR 3RD ANNUAL GRANDPARENTS SUNDAY! SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 10TH - 10:30 AM

BOYS, GIRLS & YOUTH - Please ask your grandparents to come to Centennial Park Baptist Church on Sunday Sept 10th at 10:30am – Ask them to set the date aside now and make travel arrangements as needed. **ALL GRANDPARENTS** – Please be here on September 10th at 10:30 am and try to make sure your grandchildren will be here as well. Get them to mark the date on the calendar in their cell phones and set a reminder notice!

<u>ALL PARENTS</u> – Please invite YOUR PARENTS to the church on September 10th at 10:30 am for the service. Offer a ride if needed <u>OUR GOAL</u> _ 3 GENERATIONS (Children, Parents, Grandparents) filling the Sanctuary. This will be a relaxed, informal service with lots of participation by all 3 Generations. There will even be special music! We will also have our special Family Photo Booth up and running again this year. The service will be followed by a very special <u>Fellowship</u> <u>Time in Woolverton Hall</u> you won't want to miss! September 10th is coming soon. Let's plan now. Invite your family TODAY!

SAMARITIAN'S PURSE – SHOE BOXES

Again this year you can share joy and hope with a needy child somewhere in the world by taking part in Operation Christmas Child, a mission project of Samaritan's Purse. With all the back-to-school sales on school supplies, NOW is the time to stock up as a start to filling your show box! Shoe boxes and brochures will be available in the fall.

GBF BACK-TO-SCHOOL BACKPACK PROGRAM

The GBF is running their annual Backpack program and are looking for your help. They are looking for donations of NEW running shoes and healthy Lunch bag snacks. They are also accepting cash donations to buy supplies to fill the backpacks. If you can help out in any way, please drop your donations off at the GBF and mark them "BACKPACK PROGRAM".

JC'S NIGHTLIGHT MINISTRY IS COMING TO WOW IN NOVEMBER

JC's Nightlight Ministries is a Christian organization that reaches out to women caught in the sex trade industry. They will be coming to the Women of Worth evening in November and you have an opportunity to help with their work. They distribute bags to women and also hand out lunch bags on the streets in Hamilton to those in need. They are looking for the following items to put inside:

- Small purse size lotions (the small 50ml or less from the dollar store)
- new nail polish
- new lip gloss
- new jewelry (usually bracelets)
- new men's socks
- combs mini toothpaste and tooth brushes....
- -we also use \$5 Tim Hortons cards and or Starbucks cards.

Keep this list handy and begin collecting items that we can give to JC's Nightlight ministries when they visit us.

SAVE THE DATE - SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 9TH

The MIGHT OAKS fall garage sale will be held on Saturday Sept. 9th. If you have items to donate, or if you can help out in any way, please speak to Dan or Jane Noble.

CALLING ALL BOARDS, GROUPS AND COMMITTEES

September is quickly approaching and it is time to let us know when your meetings, activities, and events are set to begin again for the fall. We will be creating the September calendar next week and would like to put your items – with dates and times – on that calendar. Please forward you information to office@grimsbybaptist.org by Wednesday of this week. Thanks

CDBC KNITTING GROUD — The knitting group is looking for more members. If you wish to be part of this group, knitting items for Faith's Orphans - please contact Val Hales at 905-945-6087.

SUMMER NEIGHBOURHOOD CHALLENGE - HOW ARE YOU DOING?

This summer the Outreach Team is challenging the congregation to get out and make a difference in your neighbourhood. Relationship building starts with one person at a time so we are challenging each person / family to get to know your neighbours better. A simple gesture can open a door for opportunities to share the gospel.

How are you doing so far? Let us know!

Look around for needs on your street. Here are a few simple suggestions to get you started:

- * Invite them for a meal / BBQ
- * Have them for coffee / lemonade on the patio
- * Cut their grass if they are away on vacation
- * Wash windows / household chores
- * Send over cookies / cupcakes just for fun
- * Bring in their garbage / recycle bins
- * Drive someone to work / an appointment
- * Send over a plate / bowl of fresh summer fruit
- * Cut some flowers from your garden and arrange them in a jar and take them over.

JOIN THE VISITATION TEAM

Do you have an hour or two a week you could use to brighten the day of someone else? The Visitation team is looking for those who would commit to visiting our senior church members. A visit from friends, a cup of tea, and lively conversation can be just the thing they need to lift their spirits. If you are interested in joining this vital and rewarding ministry, please speak to Maggie McQuillan or Linda Polowick

OPPORTUNITY TO HELP - The new church shingles cost \$55,000. As a result, we currently have a loan for \$30,000. You can help to pay off the loan quicker by giving an extra offering as you are able. This will work the same way as our payment process for the recent kitchen renovation. Please mark your church envelope "ROOF".